
History
Fire Station 20, Summit

In 1960 a small fire station went into service in the upper Ojai area on the Santa
Paula/Ojai Road. The station was built by building contractor Wayne Troxell,
who also built station 35 in 1962.

Captain Cooper was the first captain. The first years he lived with his family in a
trailer behind the station. The station was added to and modified by the
firefighters stationed there in the 1960’s and early 70’s.




